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                                                       Y6 Coronation Celebrations including Pick Up Arrangements 	          May 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

The whole school will be coming together for the afternoon of 26th May to celebrate the King’s Coronation. 

On this day, Year 6 will be spending the whole day at our KS1 site. Children need to wear their school uniform as normal. Please can we ask that children are dropped off at KS1 between 8.45 – 9am. If children are allowed to walk home, please can you also confirm this on the permission slip. 

Pick Up Arrangements
We will stagger the pick-up times at the end of the day as all children will be picked up from KS1 where our Summer Fair will then run from 3:45-6pm. We kindly ask that you all park sensibly and, where possible, walk to the site as we need to be mindful of parking and our local residences. The local police officers have been informed of this event and are intending on being around at the end of the day to support with traffic. 

All KS1 children will be picked up from the playground at 3:15pm along with their KS2 siblings and then parents will be free to take their child down onto the field via the staff carpark.
At 3:30, KS2 children will be collected from the KS1 playground and can then head onto the field to join the celebrations also via the carpark. Any Y5/6 child who has indicated on their letter that they will be walking home from KS1, will then be released. 

Whilst you wait on the field, there will be music to listen to but the stalls will not open until all the staff have safely dismissed their children and got back to run their stall. Please feel free to bring picnic rugs, camping chairs etc to use on the field. 

We are very much looking forward to having our entire school community together once more. I will assess the weather situation by the end of Wednesday to confirm that the event can go ahead. 

Many thanks,

Mrs H Crowther
Principal
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YEAR 6 PERMISSION  

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………….  		 Class………………………………………

I give permission for my child to spend the day at the KS1 site on Friday 26th May                                        Yes/No
			                                                                                

I give permission for my child to walk home from the KS1 site at the end of the school day. 		Yes/No

Signed…………………………………………………………….(Parent/Guardian)    	Date………………………………………
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